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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

Everyone knows that the initial permit was a huge error, and we cannot go down
that path again.  The karst geology and thin soils of the region demand a total and
permanent moratorium on CAFOs.  We must protect the Buffalo and its watershed.

Sincerely,
Ruth Weinstein McShane 
Joe McShane

2930 Little Red River Road
Marshall, AR 72650
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